
 
 

 
 
April 28, 2008 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: EB-2007-0672 – Regulated Price Plan Consultation on Time-of-Use 
Pricing Framework – Participation by Superior Energy Management 
 
Further to the Board’s April 17th Notice to Parties regarding this proceeding, please consider this 
letter as Superior’s indication of interest in participating. 
 
Please direct all communications and materials in this proceeding to: 
 
Susannah K. Robinson, VP Operations, Energy Procurement and Strategy 
E-mail: srobinson@superiorenergy.ca
 
and 
 
Judy Wasney, Director, Regulatory Affairs 
E-mail: jwasney@superiorenergy.ca
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Judy Wasney 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Superior Energy Management 
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